
Upcoming Dates

Click the links below for the calendar and school website.

District Leadership
Dr. Alena Zachery-Ross 

Superintendent

Dr. Carlos Lopez
Assistant Superintendent

Sue McCarty
Human Resources

Damien Butler
            Director of Business & Finance

YPSILANTI COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

District Newsletter

2023-24 School Calendar

District Website

Dear Grizzly Family,

Winter Break is here! Our schools will be closed for Winter Break from December 
25th to January 5th. We know how much everyone looks forward to this time of 
year. It gives us a break from our busy schedules, time with loved ones, and an 
opportunity to rest, rejuvenate, and prepare for the New Year! 

We are halfway through the school year and our students are making great progress. 
I'm proud of our hardworking teachers, staff, and students for their contributions to 
this success.

It is with great enthusiasm that we enter into the 2024 year. There are so many 
things that we are excited about.  

- Just this week, Governor Gretchen Whitmer relieved the debt from the
consolidation! This relief will positively impact our schools.

- We’ll have four Magnet Schools - Ford, Holmes, YCMS, and YCHS.
- Our district continues to be at the forefront of innovation as our leaders and

staff utilize Artificial Intelligence to enhance teaching and learning.
- Our partnerships with Toyota’s Driving Possibilities and Washtenaw

Community College’s D3C3 will provide our scholars with greater
opportunities.

- And there’s so much more to come!

At YCS, we remain dedicated to providing an exceptional education for all students 
and will continue to explore innovative programs and initiatives to enhance their 
learning experiences.

Keep in mind that COVID-19 is still present. If you or a family member is feeling ill, 
we encourage you/them to seek testing, isolate, and wear a multilayer surgical, 
KN95, or N95 mask. 

We hope that you have a wonderful Winter Break! We look forward to seeing our 
scholars on Monday, January 8th! 

Dr. Alena Zachery-Ross 
Superintendent of Schools

YCHS Food Pantry
Perishables
Non-Perishables
Toiletries

Open every school day 
7:30am-2:30pm 

Available for Ypsilanti residents, 
students, or staff.

Temerson6@ycschool.us or (734) 221-1014 
with any questions or concerns.

Congratulations to our amazing Grizzly 
Staff who have been recently recognized in 
the community.

Chris Sturdivant
YCS Bus Driver

Charlotte Tillerson
A.C.C.E. Teacher Consultant
& Teacher Union President

Chris Sturdivant was recognized by the 
WISD Head Start program for meeting and 
exceeding the mission everyday! Chris was 
honored at the inaugural Head Start 
Awards held at the Washtenaw County 
Board of Education meeting.

At A.C.C.E.’s Annual Thanksgiving Feast, 
Teacher Consultant and Teachers Union 
President Charlotte Tillerson was 
honored by having their food pantry 
named after her. Mrs. Tillerson is a valued 
member of our community, showing 
support to our students and staff by being 
present at school and showcasing what it 
means to be ‘Stronger Together.’
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Jennifer Dixon - 2nd grade teacher at Holmes Elementary - was awarded a 
$10,000 grant to expand and improve her classroom library.
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Thank you! 

Community Partners


